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	Armed Robbery

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two separate armed robberies that have occurred at 7-11 Convenient Stores.  Both robberies took place on November 29, 2009 minutes apart from one another.
Preliminary investigation has revealed that at approximately 5:26 A.M. a black male suspect entered into the 7-11 located at 5590 Northwest 31st Avenue armed with a silver handgun.  The suspect demanded money from the store clerk.  In fear for his life, the clerk complied at the suspect fled the store on foot with an undisclosed amount of cash.
Moments later the same black male entered the 7-11 located at 820 West McNab Road armed with the same silver handgun.  Once again the culprit demanded money and the clerk complied.  The suspect fled the store on foot in an unknown direction.

The suspect has been described as a black male, in his early twenties, approximately 5’6”, and possibly weighing approximately 160 pounds.  He was last described wearing all black clothing with black baseball cap.

Anyone with information regarding these robberies is encouraged to contact Detective Tracy Figone at 954-828-5518 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.

[image: image2.png]



###
	P.R.# 2009-095
OR#  09-130651 & 09-130653
	www.FLPD.org



